
GRACE’S HELPING HANDS~ 
NURSERY SCHEDULE 
Today: Amanda Haldeman 
Next Sunday: Shirley Keener 
Children’s Church: Carol Grube 

 
We are in need of someone to take 

over the nursery leadership 

position. Duties would include 

making a schedule, seeing that the 

room has supplies, and a light 

cleaning of toys. If you would be 

interested in this position or have 

any questions, please see Pastor 

Dennis.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE-- a very special service for 

“Celebrating God's Grace Through the Ages,” 

will be held on Sunday afternoon,                  

October 1, 2017, at GCF! 

                                 More information to follow. 

 
 

 
 
 

*The deadline for bulletin announcements is WED. Email 

Amanda @ haldemanamanda@gmail.com or call 664-2245 

LEADERS 
Pastor                                        Dennis Andrew 
Elder                                          Paul Burrichter 
Elder                                          Lowell Graybill 
Trustee Team                           Jason Haldeman 
                                                   Roy Layton 
       Ex-officio                             Garry Burkholder 
Youth Ministry Leader             Herb Suereth 
Music Ministry                          Michelle Suereth 
                                                   Herb Suereth 
Communications                      Amanda Haldeman 
Children’s BCC Leader            Tracy Graybill 
Children’s Church Leaders     Andrea McNece 
                                                   Kathy Stauffer 
Children’s Faith Partners        Tracy Graybill 
Electronics Manager                John Roser 
Flower Ministry                         Wanda Stoltzfus 
Kitchen Manager                      Cindy Andrew 
Maintaining Website                 
Meals Ministry                          Carol Grube 
Men Living in Victory               Brian McNece 
Infant Nursery                           Carol Grube 
Outreach PR                             Andrea McNece 
PEG Ministry       Cindy Andrew 
Property Manager                    Garry Burkholder 
Treasurer                                  Brian McNece 
 
 
 

 
MISSIONS: We share in the regular support of the 
following missionaries and organizations.  Keep them 
in your prayers. 
Manheim Christian Day School 
 Eastern Mennonite Missions/Discipleship Programs  
            Projects through EMM 
 Susquehanna Valley Pregnancy Services 
 Mennonite Central Committee 
            Lancaster Mennonite Conference 
            Sewing Relief Efforts 
 The Children in the Estoy Contigo Program in  
            Nicaragua                              
        B i b l e  2  S c ho o l  

 
 ~~ Please contact Garry with any building needs~ 

            W E L C O M E 
          GRACE COMMUNITY 

                FELLOWSHIP 
  

               Father’s House of Grace 
                People Pursuing Jesus   
 
 

          
    
 
          

               1483 N. Colebrook Rd. 
               Manheim, PA  17545 

           665-7222 
              www.GCFmanheim.org 

 

Note: In a crisis situation or an emergency 
Pastor Dennis can be contacted at 575-3525. 

 

-If you would like to use the church for a   

special event or practice please contact Amanda- 
 

Women’s Bible Study: 
Meets tonight at 6pm at Betty Martin’s 
titled “The Broken Way-A Daring Path 
into Abundant Life” by Ann Voskamp. 

 

mailto:haldemanamanda@gmail.com
http://www.gcfmanheim.org/


   ~TODAY’S SERVICE~ 

               March 19, 2017 
Pre-Service Prayer Time- 9:00- 9:20 AM 
   Bible Connection Classes- 9:30- 10:20 AM 
           Worship Service - 10:30 AM 
            Michelle Suereth will be Leading Worship 
      Pastor Dennis will be Delivering the Message 
  Children’s Church (K-5) during Preaching meet downstairs  

Children are Welcome to stay in the service  
~There is an infant nursery available upstairs for 

parents of infants and nursing mothers  
~You are also welcome to take children, crawling to 4 
years old,to a staffed nursery downstairs: classroom #1 
 

     (you can listen to Bible teachings at gcfmanheim.org)  

(for a copy of Bible teaching, see person in the sound booth) 

 
BIBLE CONNECTION CLASSES 

   

       ~Discoverer’s Class: Kindergarten  
             Teacher: Michelle Suereth -Classroom #4 

~Explorer’s Class: Grades 1-5 
            Teacher: Kim Carmody –Classroom #3     

   ~Grades 6-8 (Jr. High) teacher: Meet with Sr High  

                                                          

 ~Grades 9-12(Sr. High) teacher: Herb Suereth                           
                                   Modular Classroom                                  
 

                           Adult Classes 
~”Living By the Book”, led by Brian McNece, meets 
in the large classroom downstairs. 
~”Made to Crave”, a class for women, will meet in the  
sanctuary. Tracy Graybill will be teaching. 
~ Learning to Share Jesus and disciple new 
believers class, taught by Pastor Dennis, meets in the 
upstairs classroom. 
 
~There is a class for post HS, young, single adults in 
the modular office. This class is taught be Lowell 
Graybill. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
      
*Pray for Jon Hawryluk and the continued battle for his 
health issues concerning his kidney disease. 
*Continue to pray for the steps we are taking to make our 
building handicap accessible.  
*Judith Anderson, Catherine Haldeman’s granddaughter, 
is still not able to walk on her foot after 3 surgeries. 

         **Called to Pray & Fast….                                                                       
Wednesdays-for Those With Serious Health Issues 

          Dana Keener, Linda Roser,  
       Beccye LeFever, Delma Layton 
                     

                   COME JOIN US! 
-A Fellowship Meal is held the second Sunday of every 
month at GCF.  Everyone is invited! 
-A Guy’s breakfast is held every second Saturday of the 
month at 8 AM at Corner House Grill. 
-The Elders meet the first and third Wednesdays of the 
month. 
-Singing at Hamilton Arm’s Center meets the third  
Thurs. of the month at 7 PM – contact Jane or Tracy for car-
pooling or meet at the entrance from Maple Ave. by 7  
- Men Living In Victory meet the third Thursday of  
each month at 7PM at GCF. 

- PEG group meets the first Thursday evening of 
each month at 7pm in the prayer room.  
-Biblical Fellowship Groups meet the 2nd and 4th 
Thursdays of each month at the home of the 
Carmody’s and Graybill’s *see them for more info 
-Women’s Bible Study at Betty Martin’s Sunday 
evenings at 6pm 
 
INTERCESSORY PRAYER MEETING 
-An Intercessory Prayer Meeting is held the second and 
fourth Wednesdays of the month at GCF at 7 PM.                                            
   

UPCOMING EVENTS & INFORMATION 
 

      Elders Sunday: 

On Sunday, April 9th we will be 
honoring our elders during the 
worship service. Help us to honor 
them by blessing them with a 
card/note to show your gratitude 
for what they do throughout the 
year.  There will also be a free will 
gift offering taken that morning. 

 
If you would like to give to Catherine 
Haldeman’s granddaughter, Judith 
Anderson, please put your giving in the 
envelope located in the seat pocket. Make 
sure to mark it with Judith’s name, your 
envelope number, and the giving amount. 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 

 
Ladies…..you are invited to a               
breakfast & morning retreat! 
All ladies are welcome & invite 
friends to “Blessings with Words” on  
Saturday, April 22 at GCF at 9am. 

               
                
               March 20- Linda Roser 
               March 20- Wanda Stoltzfus 
               March 29- John Ortiz 
               March 30- John Lapp 
               March 31- Caleb Roser 

Biblical Fellowship Groups                

meet this Thursday, March 23 
 


